
To:   Jennifer Manner   
E-Mail:   jennifer.manner@echostar.com
From:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   June 02, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please address the following questions and concerns.   

Currently, there are two licensees within the radius of 99 Km from the proposed coordinates in
Montgomery, MD, Gamma Acquisition LLC and BDSD.

Since the potential for harmful interference to the Advanced Wireless Service operations in this venue is
more obvious than the other proposed locations, the applicant needs to submit a consent letter from
Gamma Acquisition LLC.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   June 02, 2021 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     62333


